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Final permit received for Bellevue Gold Project  
Approvals clear way for commissioning in the December 2023 quarter 

Bellevue Gold Limited (Bellevue or Company) (ASX: BGL) is pleased to advise that it has received the Tailings Facility 
and Water Storage permits for its Bellevue Gold Project from the Department of Water and Environmental 
Regulation. 

The approvals, which were granted under the Environmental Protection Act 1986 (WA), are the final material permits 
required for commissioning and full operation of the Bellevue Project. 

Construction and underground development are running on time and on budget, with first gold set for the December 
2023 quarter. 

Figure 1: Bellevue processing plant construction as at 31 May 2023. 

 

For further information regarding Bellevue Gold Limited please visit the ASX platform (ASX:BGL) or the Company’s 
website www.bellevuegold.com.au. 

Authorised by the Board of Directors. 
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